
 

 

 

Dear Member: 

The mission for Midwest Electric is to provide our member-owners with reliable electricity, superior 
customer service, innovative energy solutions and competitive prices. 

Midwest Electric has contracted with Fitzwater Tree and Lawn Care to provide tree pruning in your 
area.  Directional pruning allows the natural defenses of the tree to protect against decay and 
disease.  Directional pruning is based upon Ohio Department of Forestry guidelines.  Branches are 
removed at the joint of a limb. Cuts are made where a tree would likely lose a branch due to natural 
conditions.   

Please contact Matt Donaldson at 800-962-3830 with any tree related questions.  Midwest Electric 
will review tree removal requests.  Free wood chips are available upon request. 

Thank you for allowing Midwest Electric to prune trees that could contact our electric power lines. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Rogers 
Manager, Engineering and Operations 
800-962-3830 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Directional pruning examples.  Directional pruning method based upon tree location. 

 


